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                                                                    UPDATED INFORMATION  

                                                   THEFT FRAUD SUSPECT      

                                                                     

   On or about 01/29/2023 at approximately 1555hrs, a small black purse was stolen at the 
Greenfield ALDI store. The female in the photo above was captured on the in-store video taking 
the purse.  

  At approximately 1721hrs on the same day, the above suspect was captured on video at the 
Greenfield Wal-Mart using a credit card from the stolen purse.  

  The suspect is unidentified at this time. She was observed driving a white four door passenger 
car shown above.  

  After closely evaluating all video of suspect and vehicle I observed the following details. 

 The suspect is wearing a black brace on her left wrist and thumb.  

 The vehicle has the physical characteristics of a 2015 Mazda 3. There is what appears to be a 
front license plate.  Unknown if it’s a required out of state plate. 

  Anyone with information regarding this incident or suspect should contact GPD Det/Sgt. Ron Chittum, 
rchittum@greenfieldin.org, 317.477.4410. 

 

                                                 UNCLASSIFIED/LAW ENFORCEMENT SENSITIVE     

        

mailto:rchittum@greenfieldin.org

